
 

AbbyPD Responds to Shots-Fired Call Resulting in Police Vehicle Collision  
 
Today July 18th, 2022, at 04:37 am, Abbotsford Police Patrol Officers responded to 

shots-fired call within the 34700 block of Townshipline Road. While en route, one patrol 

vehicle was involved in a serious motor vehicle collision in the 33600 block of George 

Ferguson Way, resulting in an impact with a concrete wall. 

No civilians or civilian vehicles were involved in the collision. Two officers were 

transported to the hospital with non-life-threatening injuries. George Ferguson Way 

between McCallum Road and Pauline St. remains closed in both directions. 

Upon arrival at the shots-fired call, officers determined a home invasion had occurred at 

a marihuana grow operation. No victims have been located at this scene by police. 

The AbbyPD Major Crime Unit has taken over the investigation and is in the early 

stages of the investigation.  

The AbbyPD is seeking witnesses and dashcam footage from those who may have 

been at either location. If you can assist, please call the Abbotsford Police Department 

at 604-859-5225 
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Sgt.Paul Walker  

Abbotsford Police Media Relations Officer 
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